
 

 

Friday, October 4, 2013. 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

You are invited to a Grade 1 literacy night on Thursday, October 10, 2013 in the 
Pierre Berton Learning Commons from 7:00 to 8:00 pm. The focus of this night is 
to introduce you to the Grade 1 Home Reading Program that will be starting.  We 
will tell you about the program as well as give you materials and suggestions that 
you can use to support your child at home. 

On that evening, you will take home your child’s home reading package to begin.  
As this is an information evening, children will not be in the Learning Commons 
with us. However, if you are in need of babysitting it will be available. 

We ask that you please return the bottom portion to RSVP for the event by 
Tuesday, October 8, 2013.  

Thank you, 
The Grade One Team 

_________________________________________________________ 

Name: ___________________________ 

____ I will be attending. 

____ I will need babysitting.  Number of children ____________ 

____ I will not be attending. 

 

 


